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Voluntary contributions on a por capita basis have been

received from the following branches:

$57.00
19.00
60.00
24.00
26.00
51.00
23.00

Winnipeg
Regina
Montreal
Edmonton
Vancouver
Ottawa
Halifax

w

i There has as yet been no contribution from Toronto.

Re Honorary Secre- as tho per capita contributions from the branches 
tary1s Account

have been on a voluntary basis, the sums received

from this source have been remitted direct to the Honorary Secretary and

have been maintained as a separate account. A resolution will be submitted

that this per capita payment be made a fixed charge, payable to the

Honorary Treasurer.
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h.11 the branches, including the new ones are in activeBranch 
Activities

snd reports received from +>e resnoctivo
opTT w

a
secretaries show a gratifying interest both in domestic and world problems 

and useful discussions with respect to them, 

c-.lso provided a most useful forum where distinguished visitors and visiting 

members of our évm Institute have been able to discuss with our members 

problems of great interest to all citizens of the British Commonwealth 

with frcedéfa.
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The various branches have
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a
Branch The Research Committee was requested at the last annual 

meeting to obtain further reports from the various branches 

with a view to developing individual libraries in connection with the units. 

In tais connection, the Ottawa Library is worthy of special mention, and the 

vancouver 3r<..nch reports that the number of volumes there has been increased 

and these have been catalogued through the courtesy of the University 

Librarians and a shelf in the University Library is available for reference 

There is also a flourishing library in connection with the

■Libraries
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at any time.

"Winnipeg Branch.
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